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From: Shana Arthur  
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2024 8:46 PM 
To: Gorjon, Soco <sgorjon@cityofconroe.org> 
Cc: mgarner@cityofconroe.org 
Subject: 2024 Conroe City General Election Challenge 

Ms. Gorjon, 

This past Friday, you made statements to the Houston Chronicle that the application filed by Mr. Maddux for 
Place 2 in the City of Conroe 2024 General Election was not notarized and sworn to.  That same day, I later 
received a letter on City of Conroe letterhead from you stating you would not reject any of the ten 
applications you received for this “technicality.” 

I am specifically asking you to reconsider your decision as to Mr. Maddux’s application filed in January as not 
being notarized and sworn to as required under Section 141.031 of the Texas Election Code.  

Please notify me by close of business Monday (March 11th) as to whether you accept or reject this challenge 
to reject Mr. Maddux’s application for reasons above. 

Shana Arthur 
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